SUPPORT THE CODY L. BYRNES FOUNDATION

Wear your FAVORITE SUPER HERO SHIRT (no costumes or
costume masks) and DONATE $1.00 in memory of
Cody L. Byrnes, 2011 Hills East graduate.

Donations will be used to fund scholarships for student athletes.
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The Cody L. Byrnes Memorial Foundation is a not for profit company founded for the
purpose of providing scholarships for deserving athletes in our communities.

Cody touis Byrns was just 21 when he passed away in December of 2014 after battling six
long years with two different cancers. Cody's first love was soccer. It is our hope to award
academic scholarships to those players in need of support. Cody will be honored in this way
to keep his memory close to ocur hearts,




